January 16, 1992

Mr. Harold Weisberg 7627 Old Receiver Road Frederick, MD 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg,

It has been a while since I have been in contact with you, but, as you told me to do, I have read all of your books (in fact, I have read Whitewash I, II & Oswald in N.O. twice each), and I am at a point that I really feel I need to ask you as many questions as you would be able to answer. I feel that I am more eductaed in the real facts now with the information in you books to be able to ask the types of questions that I have wanted to ask.

I am writing to you today for advice and to ask if there is a "best" way that I could talk with you - either by letter or hopefully someday in person. With the hearing problem that I have I just do not feel comfortable talking on the phone, and I find that it detracts from my thought in trying to listen too hard for replys.

I am and have been deeply disturbed by this whole matter for a long time, and with the information that I have gleaned in the last half year, I find that this frustration is even deeper than ever. If you could, and do have the time, could you please reply to me in a short letter as to maybe how I could go about asking you some of these questions that I have. I want to re-emphasize the fact that I would never want to be a bother to you - but I cannot help but feel that you are the only person that has tried to go about this in the right way - so that is why I hope that I can get your opinions and answers to these questions.

Lastly, I am enclosing a SASE for you to mail back to me any correspondence, I do hope that I will have the oppurtunity to talk with you again soon. I do want to send you and your wife my best wishes for a happy and healthy 1992!

Cordially,

Chip Chandler P.O. Box 434

Simpsonville, SC

29681